
 

MMC Adds E-Upgrades 

To Drug Free Partnership 
 

 

We are pleased to announce that on January 1, 2019, Mobile Medical Corporation (MMC) will be launching new 

technology to enhance communication and scheduling procedures for participation in the Drug-Free program.  

This new technology is designed to deliver a faster and ultimately a more user-friendly experience for both the 

contractors and the members. The electronic upgrades will give members more flexibility when scheduling a test 

and quicker access to their drug free card.  Cards will include a QR code that can be scanned using the QR scanner 

on your smart device.    

 

 The first phase of the member’s e-upgrades will include three features. 
 

 

E-Portal:    An online dashboard to manage program information 

E-Scheduler:    An on-line notification system with a link to schedule a drug test 

E-Card:   A scannable drug free card equipped with a QR code 

 

To begin members must register in the E-Portal located at MMC’s web-site 

www.mobmed.com  (click here.)    The registration portal is where members  

will select preferred method of contact, email or text message, and confirm 

their demographics. Once registered, member will receive an email 

confirmation which includes a prompt to activate their account and links to 

the member dashboard login screen.  Members can then login through the 

MMC website to view or make changes on the member dashboard.  Members 

will then receive notifications for testing and drug free cards via the electronic 

method they have selected. 

 

 

Contractors will also have new electronic capabilities with the E-upgrades.  They will have the 

ability to verify a worker’s eligibility by scanning the QR code on the members drug free card or the 

electronic version on a smart device.  They will then be able to print a list of workers they have 

verified for the project.  A phone App will be released with additional capabilities in the early part of  2019. 

 

MMC would like to thank Iron Workers LU 3 and IWEA members for volunteering to participate in the roll out of 

Phase I: E-upgrades. We welcome your feedback and will use your input as we develop Phase II. 

http://www.mobmed.com/
https://mobmedscms.azurewebsites.net/SkillcheckMembership/registration.aspx

